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17. To reconcile the 382 indicative capacity of SA9(c) in Policy SA9 with 

the permissions listed in 5.8.18 

17.1 Paragraph 5.8.18 of the submission SALP refers to a planning application 
reference (F/2013/0257/HYB) which obtained planning permission on 10th 
June 2016 for 374 additional dwellings.  A further application 

(DC/16/2833/FUL) for an additional 8 units was granted planning 
permission on 8th June 2017 within the same site area.  

 
17.2 Both applications relate to the SALP site SA9(c), which when combined 

will deliver 382 additional homes.  This accords with the indicative 

capacity in the table in policy SA9.  
 

17.3 The two applications are listed in the housing trajectory which 
accompanies the 5 year housing land supply report July 2017 (CD:D8). 
 

17.4 The Council propose to made the following additional modification (AM24) 
to the text of para 5.8.18 to provide clarity.   

 
Add to the end of paragraph 5.8.18 …..’The site has been identified with 
capacity to accommodate an additional 8 units which are subject of a 

planning application reference DC/16/2833/FUL’.    


